
RE: BILL 150 THE SECURITIES AMENDMENT ACT, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 

 

March 15, 2024 

Attention: 

Mr. Terry Dennis 
Chair, Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs and Justice 
office@canorapellymla.ca 

 
The Hon. Bronwyn Eyre 
Minister of Justice and Attorney General 
jus.minister@gov.sk.ca 

 

Dear Minister Eyre and Chair Dennis, 

Thank you to Minister Eyre for the January 18, 2024, correspondence, and its recognition that the CSA, of 

which the Financial and Consumer Affairs Authority (FCAA) of Saskatchewan is a member, commenced a 

public consultation regarding proposed rule amendments to the independent dispute resolution services 

framework that would implement binding authority. The IIAC has actively participated in the ongoing CSA 

process and provided the attached informed analysis to the CSA. 

Comments provided to the CSA have not yet been properly analyzed and considered, with any 

amendments subject to further public comment. Bill 150 notwithstanding proceeded to second reading 

on March 11, 2024. We agree with Ms. Nippi-Albright’s interest in stakeholder input. 

As the matter was committed to the Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs and Justice, we 

continue to request that this Bill be removed from the Order Paper. 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Investment Industry Association of Canada 

Laura Paglia  

Per: Laura Paglia, President & CEO 
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